
Bus Driver Information 
Important: Bus driver must know before leaving for camp 

 
The following are some important points that the bus driver needs to be aware of 
before coming to CHWC.  This information will also help you in your travel 
preparations.  If you have any questions or concerns please give us a call in the 
office at 407-678-0073 
 

• You are responsible for transporting campers to and from the school to their 
worksites each day.  Not everyone on your bus will be from the church that you 
brought to CHWC, but there will be an adult leader from your church group. 

• We try and put all the sites as close to each other as possible. 
• There will be a scheduled meeting the first day you transport campers to the 

worksites, this meeting will help answer any questions you may have and help 
you with your route. 

• You may need to be available to transport campers during the day due to the 
completion of a project early. 

• Your route may change during the week due to the completion of work projects. 
• You are invited to breakfast, dinner and evening program each day. 
• Packed lunches are available each day; CHWC needs to know once you arrive if 

you would like them so they can be prepared. 
• You will have a “letter” corresponding to your bus for the week, (A, B, C, D, E 

etc.) we will provide you with this letter and ask that it be posted visibly on your 
bus. 

• You will work with the manager of the camp for the week, they will be available 
to help you map out your sites and answer any questions you may have. 

• If you have a cell phone, CHWC would like to have it available during the week, 
in case of an emergency or to make any changes during the day. 

• CHWC will provide you with directions to the sites as well as a city map for your 
use.  (You will receive this upon arrival at camp, along with other needed 
information). 

 
 


